
Prostate Health Awareness Campaign 

Dear Employees, 

As part of our commitment to your overall wellness, we are excited to announce our upcoming 

Prostate Health Awareness initiative. This program aims to educate and empower our employees 

regarding prostate health and the importance of regular check-ups. 

During the month of November, we will host a series of informational sessions led by healthcare 

professionals. These sessions will cover: 

• Understanding prostate health 

• Risk factors and the importance of early detection 

• Healthy lifestyle choices that support prostate health 

We encourage all employees, especially those aged 50 and above or with a family history of 

prostate issues, to participate and take charge of their health. 

Mark your calendars for our kick-off event on November 1st at 10 AM in the main conference 

room. Refreshments will be provided, and there will be a chance to win prizes! 

Let's work together to spread awareness about prostate health and foster a culture of well-being 

within our workplace. 

Best Regards, 

The Corporate Wellness Team 


